
 
 

Romanian Mark Masonry Update, September 2021 

Members of the Mark Internet Lodge No.1975 have been informed that Mark masonry in 
Romania has resumed and all Lodges are fully engaged advancing significant numbers of 
brethren. As a result, in line with UK Government guidelines and protocols, they are at long 
last able to undertake the Consecration of new Lodges. 

The Consecration of the Ion Creanga Lodge No. 2028 in Craiova is scheduled for Thursday 
30th September to be followed by the Matei Corvin Lodge No. 2027 in Hunendora on 
Saturday 2Nd October. On both of these occasions the Consecrating Officer will be RW Bro. 
Michael Whelan the Provincial Grand Master of the Province of Dorset. 

Later in October the Constantin Moroin Lodge in Constanta and the Santuarum Lodge in 
Bucharest will be Consecrated on Thursday 21st October and Saturday 23rd October 
respectively by RW Bro. Derek Thomas, Past Provincial Grand Master of Monmouthshire. 

The 2021 programme will conclude with the Consecration of new Mark Lodges in Iasi and 
Bucharest on the 18th November and 20th November.  

The Grand Inspector of Romania, VW Bro. Cristian Mihutoiu would warmly welcome any 
visiting brethren from the UK and especially his fellow members of The Mark Internet 
Lodge.  

Visit the Mark Internet Lodge website, www.themarkinternetlodge.online,  for more 
information on the Lodge’s long association with Mark Masonry in Romania. 

The Mark Internet Lodge began the day of its consecration, 4th of June 2016 with 36 
petitioners and ended it with 49 subscribing members. There has been tremendous initial 
interest with our founding members coming to us from all over the world; Brazil, Argentina, 
America, The Netherlands, Greece . . . . . . even England! 

Mark Masons who are members of the Mark Grand Lodge of England and Wales and Its 
Districts and Lodges Overseas, or any Grand Lodge that is recognized by and in accord with 
it, are welcome to become joining members. 

 


